
We are Champions for Christ! 
May 8, 2025 
 
Dear Charger Family, 
I want to thank the Parents Association and all of the parents for making Teacher and Staff Appreciation 
Week so wonderful. You truly made our staff feel loved! 
 
There is a link in the email with today’s letter to do a yearly survey for our school. This is something we 
need to do in order to keep State and Federal funding for our school. Please take a few minutes to 
complete it. We use this feedback to make improvements in our school. 
 
Also attached to today’s letter is the school calendar for the 2025-2026 school year. This is not 
everything, but an outline of the important dates of when school begins, ends, and days off. More specific 
dates will be added during the summer and be on an updated calendar given in August. 
 
The mobile units are installed. Finishing touches on the decking, stairs, electrical, and plumbing are 
happening currently. The heat in the church is being worked on and the old school building will begin 
demolition preparations in the next few weeks. It is a busy time in our community! 

IMPORTANT DATES: 
●​ Friday, May 16- May Crowning Mass with Bishop Thomas- The 8th and 2nd graders are part of 

this special 8:30 Mass. All are welcome! 
●​ Saturday, May 17- Father/Daughter Dance- Reservations due by Thursday, May 15! 
●​ Wednesday, May 21- 8th Grade Graduation- 7:00 p.m. in the church 
●​ Thursday, May 22- Kindergarten Graduation- 9:00 a.m. in the gymnasium 
●​ Friday, May 23- Last Day- Mass at 8:30- Honors Assembly following Mass- students are 

dismissed following the Honors Assembly at approximately 10:30. There is NO Aftercare!  
 
As soon as school is over for the year, the MBSP annual Summerfest is here! The Summerfest is June 6, 7, 
and 8. Please volunteer to help your school and Parish community by selling tickets or working. There are 
attachments to volunteer or buy tickets.  
 
The annual Treasure Sale for Most Blessed Sacrament is beginning to accept donations. Please see the 
attached flier with donation dates and times. The Treasure Sale is held on June 19, 20, and 21 in the school 
gym. 
 
Have a wonderful Mother’s Day weekend!                                                                 
​ ​ ​ ​ ​  
In Christ, ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​
Mrs.  Melissa Empie                                               ​
Principal  ​ ​ ​ ​  

Please check out the school website at blessedsacramenttoledo.com/school/ 
“Return to the Lord, your God. He is merciful, compassionate, ​

and always ready to forgive.” Joel 2:13 

http://blessedsacramenttoledo.com/school/

